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My name is Heather Sprague from
32 Pine Ridge Rd Cushing, ME
2077903209

| am submitting my opposition to the electric vehicle mandate that is being forced onto the people of Maine by
unelected bureaucrats with a political agenda.

This should not be legal, something as dramatic as changing Maines infrastructure into all electric is not only very costly
to the taxpayers, it doesn't make sense to make the majority of Maine go bankrupt trying to buy $60,000 evs especially
those in Northern Maine or in rural areas where there are no charging stations.

Nevermind the storms that Maine faces constantly that is always knocking out power across the state.

We then rely on gas powered generators to power our homes and stay warm.

Will you take that away too?

On behalf of myself, my family and the district of 43,

| respectfully ask that this ought not pass.

Thank you.



